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Observation

Reply
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As per the acknowledgement slip issued with the
proposal the proposed forest land diversion
applied is 0.3036 ha. whereas the proposal
submitted is of 0.1564 ha. This issue needs
clarification.

Earlier, user agency have submitted Forest Divisionhaving area
0.3036 ha. This proposal was a combination of 0.1472 ha.
forest in Gautambuddha nagar Forest Division & 0.1564 ha.
forest in Aligarh Division. After the field inspection of the
DFO, Gautambuddhanagar vide his letter no. 1915/14-1 dated
21.01.2017 (Copy enclosed) informed the user agency that the
proposed land (0.1472 ha.) is not a notified Reserve/Protected
Forest. Hence this area (0.1472 ha.) has been deducted from
the total proposed forest area i.e. 0.3036 ha. Therefore, the
final area proposed for forest diversion is 0.1 564 ha. pertaining
to the said proposal.

Information uploaded regarding copy of map
indicating location of alternatives examined at D
(ii) () of part 1 is incorrect.

Corrected map showing alternative routes with area description
examined by user agency has been uploaded.

Information provided at Sr. No. 5 of part I
regarding “Working plan prescription for the
forest land proposed for diversion” mentions
that “forest land proposed to be diverted will be
incorporated in the existing working plan after
prior approval of project”. This implies that the
proposed forest land is not part of working plan
whereas forest Gazette notification (attached at
page 50 to 53 of notification) is of 10th February
1960. Clarification regarding this issue needs
comprehension.

Necessary correction has been made at information given at Sr.
No. 5 of Part II regarding “Working plan prescription for the
forest land proposed for diversion” .

Information provided at Sr. no. 06 regarding
brief note on vulnerability of the forest area to
erosion mentions ‘Soil in the proposed forest
area is not exposed to erosion” which is beyond
comprehension.

Necessary correction has been made at information given at Sr.
No. 6 of Part I regarding “Soil in the proposed forest area is
not exposed to erosion’.

Filled up part III & V needs uploading with the
proposal.

Filled up part Il & V has been uploaded with the proposal.

C.F. Office/Draftman/Land Transfer/Anand
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